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Comments: While I recognize that national forests have many uses and many users, I find the proposal to restrict

climbing anchors / bolts to be concerning.  I would ask that the USFS bring actual concerns to the American

Alpine Club or Access Fund (the two main organizations representing climbers).  Are there specific examples of

bolts/anchors that are a problem?  If so, let's have a discussion.  I don't think the majority of climbers are going to

cause an issue with bolting, but if there is a disagreement, please have a discussion rather than remove

opportunity/safety.  Thank you for your consideration.

Ben Tschida


